
Announcements 

Wednesday, February 23, 2022 

B Day 

Hello Warhawk fans.  Please note that your activity pass is good for 
home events except when it is a WIAA playoff which is what we are 
coming to with many sports. 
 
If you go to the boys basketball games this week, you may still use your 
activity pass.  If you go to the girls basketball playoffs starting February 
25th as well as the boys basketball games the week after that, you will 
need to pay a ticket fee of $6 for the game 
 
Please make sure to have cash with you when attending the WIAA 
playoff games!   
 
Students who have submitted an application for the CNA Youth 
Apprenticeship program: Due to the cancellation of the meeting on 
February 22nd, WCTC will still hold 2 meetings; remember 1 I required.  
Please check your school email for updated informational meeting time 
or contact Mrs. King. 
 
Hey Arrowhead families, profit from your pointless knowledge, 

compete against your peers and AHS teachers for cash prizes, and raise 

money for AHS scholarships! Arrowhead Scholarship Fund is hosting its 

22nd Annual Trivia Night & Auction: Friday, February 25th, 7 p.m. at 

Arrowhead South Campus Commons $80 per team (2 - 8 players)  

BIG PRIZES! 1st place is $1000. Trivia not your thing? No problem! Join 

our Online Auction, opening the week of February 20th. Register now 

or learn more at: www.arrowheadscholarshipfund.org 

 


